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CHANGE IN MARTELA’S MANAGEMENT TEAM  
 
The director of Martela Business Unit Poland and member of Group’s management team, Mr. Piotr Fic, will 
leave his job in Martela. The change comes into effect at the end of March, 2012 and the search of 
successor has been started.  Acting Director  for Business Unit  Poland is Mr. Jarmo Laukka who is a key 
account manager of Martela Business Unit International.  
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